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Spring has sprung 
 
As I write this in early April from central Ohio, the birds 
are singing, the grass is green, and the temperature is 
on its way to the mid-70s.  Importantly, the agency for 
which I work has produced the majority of the Walleye 
and saugeye that we will and have collected muskie 
broodstock.  We have crews in the field.  It almost feels 
like a normal spring. 
 
 
 
And with that normal spring, we have North Central 
Division business to complete!  Many chapters have had 
their annual business meetings and conferences (most held remotely).  With these activities, 
chapters typically elect new officers.  A very important part of electing new officers is to inform 
the Division and the American Fisheries Society headquarters that contacts for chapters have 
changed.  You can let the Division know by emailing Drew Holloway, Division Secretary-
Treasurer, and me.  We will update all of our roster spreadsheets.  Please let the Society know 
by completing the Change of Officer form. 
 
 
Contact Drew here: dholloway@msdeng.com 
 
Find the AFS Change of Officer form here: https://fisheries.org/about/units/change-of-officer-
form/  
 
Thanks for keeping your chapter’s information up-to-date! 
 
To contact me, feel free to send an email at joseph.conroy@dnr.ohio.gov 
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